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        Message from the Principal: 
 
   Summer break has finally arrived!  The month of June has been filled with various events, field trips and wonderful 
memories to close out the school year.  It is often at this time of year that both students and staff (and perhaps parents 
too) have mixed emotions.  We are happy that it is over and we get to enjoy a break and some time away, but we are also 
sad to be leaving those around us behind.  A farewell ceremony was held on Friday, June 23 for our Grade 4 stu-
dents.  Their time at Ochre Park School has come to a close and we want to wish them well as they begin a new adven-
ture at their new school.  We also held a farewell ceremony for our two kindergarten classes to celebrate all their many 
wonderful accomplishments in their first year in our school.  As they move to Grade 1, students will come every day/all 
day, as opposed to the every second day they came in Kindergarten.  We held our annual Red and White day on 
Wednesday, June 28 to celebrate our version of ‘Canada Day’.  We also enjoyed a hot dog and a juice box thanks to Inter 
Pipeline Ltd..  We would like to acknowledge and thank Inter Pipeline Ltd. for their generosity and support.  To close out 
this day, we held our annual Term 3 Awards.  We capped our year off with some fun play-day activities outside and a 
school-wide water activity, along with our traditional Tug of War event. 

 
     As we shift into the summer months, a sense of relaxation, fun and excitement will begin to set in for everyone.  We 
have all worked very hard throughout the school year and we all deserve a break… students, parents and staff alike!  I 
would like to thank everyone for their dedication to making this as good a year as it could be.  We have a few staffing 
changes that are taking place as we move to the 2023/2024 school year.  On the teaching side, Mr. Booker and myself 
will not be returning to Ochre Park School.  On the support staff side, Mrs. Law, Mrs. Gagne, Mrs. Hickey and Mrs. Rad-
cliffe will not be returning either.  We wish everyone success in their future endeavors and thank them for all the many 
wonderful things they have done for Ochre Park School. 

 
     As we prepare for the 2023/2024 school year, this is what we are planning for in terms of our classes next year: 

 
 Principal - Mrs. Jenaia Gingras 
 Vice Principal - Ms. Lori Moores 
 Pre-K (am and pm) - Tarra Larson 
 Kindergarten (1 class) - Shannon Stadnyk 
 Grade 1F - Geneva Fossen 
 Grade 1G - Cindy Goertzen 
 Grade 2B - Marlo Berezan 
 Grade 2T - Jolene Tchir 
 Grade 3W - Kjersti Wytrykush 
 Grade 3S - Marina Shenfield 

Grade 4G - Heather Gillison 
Music - Amber Hoetmer 
Literacy/Numeracy Support - Clarissa Thiel 

 
     We will also have various support staff in key positions in our school.  Stay tuned for more information regarding our 
entire staff when we resume classes in the fall. 

 
     On a personal note, I would like to take this time to say farewell to our Ochre Park families.  I have enjoyed my time at 
Ochre Park School and will certainly miss the many wonderful students, staff and parents.  Please know that you will all 
share a special place in my heart. 
 
     Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the families of Ochre Park School.  Thank you, the parents, for 
all your help and support for your children and their education.  We strongly believe that by having home and school work 
closely together, we can make many great things happen for our students.  I would like to wish everyone a wonderful and 
restful summer, filled with many great memories and some fun as well! 
 
Mr. Anhorn 
Principal 



Hello Fabulous Families of Ochre Park,  

     It is hard to believe we have come to the close of the 2022-2023 school 
year. It has been an honour working with your wonderful children and 
watching them grow and develop their academic, social, and emotional 
skills. Together, we have learned so much and shared experiences that will 
remain in our hearts for years to come.   

    Parents and Guardians, I want to thank you for being partners in your 
child’s educational journey. You have contributed in so many ways and I 
appreciate all that you do each and every day for your children and our 
school. Education begins at home, and it has been a pleasure working with 
you in preparing your children for their bright futures. I am looking for-
ward to continuing our learning journey together for the 2023-2024 
school year.   

     I hope everyone has a safe, happy, and restful summer. I look forward 
to welcoming you all back in August, refreshed, for what will be an excit-
ing, new school year! 

      Happy Summer Ochre Park Families!  

Mrs. Gingras 

Vice Principal, Learning Supports Lead & Learning Coach 







Good afternoon, Parents and/or Guardians: 

In the fall of 2023,  both Ochre Park School and Redwater School will be 
implementing a “Staggered Start” to welcome students back to school, help 
build positive connections, reduce student anxiety and improve communica-
tion of student conduct and school expectations. 

For students in Grades 1-9, there will be two start dates. Students will be di-
vided by last name: 

•August 31st - Last Name A-K only 
•  

•September 1st - Last name L-Z only 

•  
Regular classes for grades 1 to 9 will begin on September 5th. 
Kindergarten staggered start will be separate and will be communicated once 
we have determined our class structure. 

For High School students: 
•August 31st- Grade 10 

•  

•September 1st- All Grade 10-12 students 

•  

We will continue to communicate this plan over the next couple of months to 
help ensure a smooth start to the new school year. 

 





School Garden Beautification! 

Through the hard work and dedica-
tion of a wonderful team of staff, 
parents and relatives, the front of 
our school received a much needed 
facelift.   Sturgeon Public School   
Division Maintenance Department moved the three planter boxes to 
a more ideal location and mixed and distributed over 10 yards of 
compost. Stamped concrete curbing was installed at cost from TDG 
Curbing and Landscaping. A vine covered teepee was constructed by 
the Hewitt Family. Flowers and seeds were generously donated by 
Home Hardware and Erdmann’s Greenhouses and Gardens. The ex-
tensive landscaping and trailing done by these volunteers turned our 
front grassy area into a natural oasis for students to use and enjoy. 
The students and staff at OP thank you all so very much! 



Thank you Mrs. Hadden for 
taking on the role of hot lunch 

coordinator this past school 
year. The many hours of time 
you volunteered every week to 
cook and serve yummy dishes 
for the staff and students is 

greatly appreciated.  







SEPTEMBER 2023 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    31 

Staggered Entry 

for Last Names  

A-K 

1 

Staggered Entry 

for Last Names 

L-Z 

2 

3 4 

Labour Day– No 

Classes 

5 

Regular Classes 

Begin 

6 7 

Meet the      

Community and 

Registration Night  

8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 

School Council 

Meeting 

(tentative) 

26 27 28 29 30 

 

School Photos October 17-18 (tentative) 


















